Statement From Safeway:

We are reviewing this issue now. However, we offer our customers a choice of 100% USDA-approved ground beef products that do not contain Lean Finely Textured Beef. Both the 80% Lean Market Trim, which is ground fresh on site, and our  Natural Ground Beef, which contains no antibiotics, added hormones or artificial ingredients and is minimally processed, are made without Lean Finely Textured Beef. We also sell traditional ground beef, which may include Lean Finely Textured Beef. Our ground beef products undergo rigorous USDA-approved inspections to ensure that they meet the highest standards for quality and food safety in the industry. 

Brian Dowling

Vice President, Public Affairs

Safeway Inc.

Statement From Albertsons Parent Company:

At Albertsons/SUPERVALU, we are committed to delivering safe, high quality products to our customers and we follow federal, state and local guidelines governing all products, including ground beef.  While we do not add lean finely textured beef to products ground at our retail stores, it is used by many of our ground beef suppliers in their grinding operations.  It’s important to note the use of lean finely textured beef is a longstanding practice in the industry that adheres to the strict standards approved by the U.S. Department of Agriculture.

As noted, we’ve been responding to customer inquiries and urging our customers to talk to  their local  Albertsons meat managers if they have any questions – Lilia 
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